
Ministry of Hope - Lesotho
Care for orphans and children in Lesotho

For more information and photos: ministryofhopelesotho.org

HOW WILL MY GIFT HELP?
Your gift makes it possible for the Ministry of Hope to
give the children fresh milk, locally sourced meat and to
buy groceries so that food may be prepared at the center
there. Your gift will also help to provide textbooks and
school supplies for school-age children, as well as
supplementing the salaries of the staff and caregivers.

The Ministry of Hope Lesotho was founded in 2009 by PC(USA) 
Missionary Nancy Dimmock in collaboration with Mamonyane 
Mohale, a Lesotho health care professional. For some years prior 
to that time, UPC had been a supporter of Nancy and her husband 
Frank Dimmock, PC [USA] missionaries to Africa. The Dimmocks are 
now back in the US leading an African Outreach Foundation, but 
Mamonyane Mohale, Nancy’s colleague, continues to direct the 
program in Lesotho, Africa. The Government Street Presbyterian Church of Mobile, Alabama now leads a group of
Presbyterian churches that support this project.

The Ministry of Hope works today primarily with orphaned children and provides them with physical
care, shelter, food and clothing. Many of the children who live at the center there have become orphans as a
result of the HIV/AIDS pandemic, exacerbated now by the serious spread of the COVID virus in Lesotho.
Some children have been sent to the center at the Ministry of Hope because of abuse, neglect and sometimes even
voluntary transfers from severely impoverished African families unable to provide basic necessities for their children.
The goal of the work at the Ministry of Hope is to nurture the health of the children before returning them to
their families or placing them with Lesotho families who adopt them.

A gift has been given in your honor to...


